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To: Airlines and Tenants  
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Temporary Restroom Closures  
 
Date: July 31, 2015 

 
 

Warranty repair work will be conducted in the restrooms throughout the Terminal and Concourse 

A beginning Monday, August 3rd through Friday, August 14th.  The restrooms will be temporarily 

closed during this time.  Appropriate signage/stanchions will be used to close the restrooms while 

the work is being completed.  There will also be additional signage to direct customers to 

alternate restroom facilities.  The repair work will begin on the ticketing level of the Terminal and 

proceed as listed below. The estimated schedule is as follows and is subject to change dependent 

on the speed and progress of the work: 

 

• Terminal, ticketing level – estimated 2 days 

• Terminal, baggage claim level – estimated 2 days 

• Concourse A, 1st set across from Starbucks – estimated 2 days 

• Concourse A, 2nd set near gate A8 – estimated 1 day 

• Concourse A, 3rd set near gate A13 – estimated 1 day 

• Concourse A, 4th set near gate A16 – estimated 1 day 

 

  


